OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE NEW MEXICO 87501
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Mr. Phillip ¥. Beeler
S.7.C. Corporation

P. 2. Box 8737

Tl Tasn, Tewns 72987

Dear Sir:

On November 1, 1974, T ~rote vou concezrning carbon
dimxide wells in the Fus-orne Fizld asd in the South
Bueyeros area. To date. no plv has been received.
Consequently the Commission £a

confusing and probally an crroneous description of
actual conditions.

As mentioned by that le*ser, it is imperative that
Commission records be =zorrect, and to accomplish such a
correction, a field investigation has been initiated.
During inspections of wells located in Township 21

Morth, Range 30 Last, :darding County, several landowners
advised that some of tha wells in this township were
produced about two years ago. (Several of these locations
were described by the *ovember 1, 1974 letter). The 0il
Consarvation Commissinn has 1o racord of production from
this township since October 1771, at which time Adams sub~
mitted reports creditin~s production to Units 8214 and
8250.

Your production report (C-111} for Tebruary, 1973,
carries the notation "Schwartz Carbonic Company does not
lease the Adams Plant anymore." Could you advise the
date on which production from Township 21 Yorth, Range 30
Fast, was suspended? ©Did your lease include all of the
Adams & cGahey wells?

Any information you can provide relative to Townships
20 and 21 North, Range 30 East, will be appreciated.
Thank you.

Sincerely vyours,

CARL ULVOG, Senior Geologist
Supervisor District IV.
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